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October 6, 2016 Cglit_idSSﬁtgm

e— Bureau

Recently, we sent you information requesting your participation in the American Housing Survey.
Now is the time to respond to the survey if you have not already done so.

The information you and other people provide is used in many ways, including to create tax relief
programs and affordable housing.

This is your last chance to respond to this survey on the Web.

https://respond.census.gov/ahs

This survey is so important that a Census Bureau interviewer will contact you to
complete the survey if we do not receive your response. We encourage you to use the
web to complete the survey. It is the most efficient way to respond and saves taxpayer
money.

For help or additional information, call the Census Bureau, toll-free, at 1-800-923-8282.

Sincerely,

John H. Thompson
Director, U.S. Census Bureau
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